
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
March 7, 2014 
 
 RE: Statement regarding the European Parliament and Council Directive 2011/65/U  (RoHS II) 
 
Dear Sir or Madam: 
 
This letter is in response to your request as to our compliance to the European Parliament and Council 
Directive 2011/65/U  for the products we supply to you. This particular directive is for the restriction of the 
use of certain hazardous substances in electrical and electronic equipment. Automated Packaging Systems 
Inc. supplies you with thermal transfer ribbon; therefore this directive is not applicable to our product.  
 
Based on inquiries to the manufacture of thermal transfer ribbon , we can state that none of the restricted 
materials is intentionally introduced to this product. In addition based on the manufactures supplier 
surveys, manufacturing practices, and laboratory testing of representative product, it is expected that 
incidental levels of the restricted materials would be well below the regulatory limits. 
 
Sincerely: 

 
Paul Banfield 
Corporate Safety and Environmental Manager 
 

 


